
Dear Parent / Guardian

As part of our fundraising efforts for 
this term, the children will be 
designing their very own  
Group Tea Towel.
 
It will feature artwork by each child, 
which makes this tea towel a great 
keepsake of happy times.

The product is of high quality and 
will be printed to order, so would 
you please complete the order 
form below and send it back to us 
with your payment.

The cost of each Tea Towel is:

The closing date for orders is:

Please make cheques payable to:

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Order form for Group Tea Towel - please complete your details and return

Child’s Name_______________________________  Class_____________________

I would like (number of Towels)_________    I enclose payment for £_______________

Name Parent/Guardian__________________________________________________

Signed_______________________________________________________________


